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DonScholtz@aol. com
Saturday, March 13, 2010 2:46 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC. gov>

cftcfeedback@fxdd, com
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Stanwick,

Regarding RIN 3038-AC61

Decreasing forex leverage would be detrimental to public traders, and their ability to effectively
trade foreign currency.
Please retain the 100:1 leverage.

Thank you,

Donald Scholtz

9425 E. Palm Tree Drive
Scottsdale, AZ. 85255


